
 

Newsletter of the COLD STREAM CAMPOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. Spring 2014 

14th Annual Food Sale 
Saturday, June 28, 2014 from 9am - Noon 

at Enfield Town Hall  Senior Center 

[Date] 

Please drop off your donations of baked goods after 8am on the day of the sale.  In the past you have 
donated pies, breads, cookies, homemade jam, beans and sauces, dog biscuits, etc.  We greatly 
appreciate your support in making this day a success.  Our annual food sale proceeds benefit the 
water quality of Cold Stream Pond. 
 
We will also have Cold Stream Pond t-shirts, sweatshirts, polo shirts, hats, fleece and afghans 
available for purchase.  New this year:  tote bags, additional selection of children's sizes and new colors. 

 

2014 Annual Meeting 
Saturday, July  26, 2014 at Enfield Stat ion School 

8 - 9am Potluck Breakfast  �  9am Meeting Called to Order 
 

All members are invited to attend, please bring a breakfast item for all to enjoy.  We look forward to 
seeing you! 



Emergency	
  Numbers	
  
Enfield,	
  Lincoln	
  or	
  Lowell	
   911	
  
(includes	
  ambulance,	
  fire	
  and	
  police)	
  
	
  

Healthcare	
  
Penobscot	
  Valley	
  Hospital	
   794-­‐3321	
  
Health	
  Access	
  Network	
   794-­‐6700	
  
	
  

Town	
  Office/Code	
  Enforcement	
  
Enfield	
   	
   732-­‐4270	
  
Lincoln	
   	
   794-­‐3372	
  
Lowell	
   	
   732-­‐5177	
  
	
  

Animal	
  Control	
  
Enfield	
  &	
  Lowell:	
  	
  Thurlow	
  Harper	
   794-­‐5413	
  
Lincoln:	
  	
  Police	
   	
   794-­‐8455	
  
	
  

Veterinarians	
  
Timberland	
  Animal	
  Hospital	
   827-­‐7177	
  
Chester	
  Animal	
  Hospital	
   794-­‐2706	
  
	
  

Other	
  
Warden	
  Service	
   	
   941-­‐4440	
  

Cold	
  Stream	
  Campowners	
  Association,	
  Inc.	
  
109	
  Abbott	
  Drive,	
  Enfield	
  ME	
  04493	
  

www.ColdStreamPond.com	
  
	
  

Officers	
  
David	
  Cook,	
  President	
   dcook.survey@gmail.com	
  
Darold	
  Wooley,	
  Vice	
  President	
   dwooley@midmaine.com	
  
Monique	
  Landucci,	
  Sec/Treas.	
   moniquelanducci@gmail.com	
  
	
  

Directors	
  
Dick	
  Blanchard	
   dickieblanchard@yahoo.com	
  
Joe	
  Cyr	
   bcc2241@aol.com	
  
Jim	
  Fenwood	
   mail@fenwood.org	
  
Anne	
  Hall	
   amhjeg@roadrunner.com	
  
Thomas	
  Quirk	
   tquirk@quirkauto.com	
  
Ben	
  Smith	
   btt1947@gmail.com	
  
George	
  Thomas	
   gthom63021@aol.com	
  
	
  

Administrative	
  Assistant	
  
Rene	
  Lindsay	
   rene.lindsay@sau31.org	
  

Road	
  Association	
  Contacts	
  
	
  

Enfield	
  Road	
  Association	
   Tom	
  Quirk	
   947-­‐8747	
   tquirk@quirkauto.com	
  
Webb	
  Cove	
  Owner's	
  Road	
  Association	
   Dave	
  Smith	
   356-­‐9040	
  
Lower	
  Webb	
  Cove	
  Road	
  Association	
   Ed	
  Woolley	
   732-­‐5353	
   elwoolley@midmaine.com	
  
Upper	
  Webb	
  Cove	
  Road	
  Association	
   Frank	
  Gasinowski	
   205-­‐7304	
  
	
  

Other	
  Road	
  Contacts	
  
	
  

Davis	
  Road	
   Scott	
  Jordan	
   732-­‐4548	
   SJ_thepond@yahoo.com	
  
Abbott	
  Road	
   Dave	
  Cook	
   732-­‐4650	
   dcook.survey@gmail.com	
  
Holiday	
  Lane	
   Marion	
  Morrison	
   732-­‐6075	
  
Holiday	
  Lane	
   Andrea	
  Smith	
   732-­‐4645	
   	
  
West	
  &	
  Paige	
  Roads	
   Jeff	
  Neal	
   732-­‐4643	
   jeff@nealassociates.com	
   	
  

Local	
  Town	
  Offices	
  
	
  

The	
  CSCOA	
  is	
  very	
  grateful	
  to	
  the	
  local	
  town	
  offices	
  and	
  their	
  
staff	
  for	
  providing	
  quality	
  support	
  and	
  services	
  to	
  the	
  

landowners	
  of	
  Cold	
  Stream	
  Pond.	
  
	
  

Town	
  of	
  Enfield	
   732-­‐4270	
  
	
   Town	
  Manager,	
  Theresa	
  Thurlow	
  
	
   Town	
  Clerk,	
  Sue	
  Kramer	
  
	
   Tax	
  Collector,	
  Linda	
  Wakefield	
  
	
  

Town	
  of	
  Lincoln	
   794-­‐3372	
  
	
   Town	
  Manager,	
  William	
  Lawrence	
  
	
   Town	
  Clerk,	
  Shelly	
  Crosby	
  
	
   Treasurer,	
  Melissa	
  Quintela	
  
	
   Assessor,	
  Ruth	
  Birtz	
  
	
  

Town	
  of	
  Lowell	
   732-­‐5177	
  
	
   Town	
  Clerk,	
  Denise	
  Myrick	
  
	
   Assistant	
  Clerk,	
  Joan	
  Gauthier	
  
	
   	
  

Local	
  Area	
  Transfer	
  Station	
  Hours	
  
	
  

Enfield	
   Transfer	
  Station	
  (Summer)	
  Wed	
  &	
  Sat	
  	
  	
  9am	
  -­‐	
  5pm	
  
	
   	
   Transfer	
  Station	
  (Winter)	
  Wed	
  &	
  Sat	
  	
  	
  8am	
  -­‐	
  4pm	
  
	
   	
   Trash	
  Pickup	
  -­‐	
  Every	
  Monday	
  
	
   	
   Recyclables	
  Pickup	
  -­‐	
  1st	
  and	
  3rd	
  Monday	
  
	
  
Lincoln	
   Transfer	
  Station	
  Open	
  Daily	
  9am	
  -­‐	
  4pm	
  (closed	
  Thursday)	
  
	
  
Lowell	
   Summer	
  -­‐	
  Wednesday	
  12	
  -­‐	
  4,	
  Saturday	
  8	
  -­‐	
  4,	
  Sunday	
  4	
  -­‐	
  8	
  
	
   	
   Winter	
  -­‐	
  Wednsday	
  12	
  -­‐	
  4,	
  Saturday	
  8	
  -­‐	
  4,	
  Sunday	
  12	
  -­‐	
  4	
  
	
  
Free	
  Unlimited	
  Brush	
  Disposal	
  
	
   Covanta	
  Energy,	
  Route	
  2	
  in	
  Enfield	
  
	
   Open	
  7am	
  -­‐	
  7pm,	
  7	
  days	
  per	
  week	
  
	
   (see	
  gate	
  attendant	
  for	
  directions)	
  
	
    



Nunc cursus magna quis  

 

Seeking Donations 
 of Prizes for Annual Raffle 

 
We greatly appreciate your support! 

Party Boats 
 
Have you ever taken a trip around Cold Stream Pond and noticed the explosion of a craft known as  a 
“party boat”?  Seems they are everywhere with more each year.  Back in the early sixties, my Dad came 
up with the notion of building a flat deck boat to enjoy on CSP and with the help of friends he procured 
some barrels from the local tannery and had them welded together at what was known at the time as 
Shorey’s Garage.  While welding, one of them forgot to take out a pitcock and the end barrel sizzled 
away, blowing all the windows out of the garage.  Luckily no one was hurt, only a few wild-eyed 
onlookers happy to have din-din again.  Next, the decking and enclosure was built out of plywood and a 
25 horse green Johnson to power it.  
 
Over the next five years, we partied and barbequed most every weekend on the lake and spent the hot 
days sometimes overnight at Sandy Beach.  Everyone wanted to be on it and many friends had 
countless days with us cruising the lake.  It was slow and fun.  Mom and Dad then bought a camp near 
Morgan’s Beach so our sailing days came to an end, but not the memories of leisurely boating on this 
beautiful lake of ours.  My Dad was called “Noah” by his friends, his adventurous spirit made him, as 
far as we can tell, one of the first party boat owners.  For a kid, it was a great way to spend time with 
family and friends. 
 
For Clarence Neal 
Larry Neal    
 

Our annual raffle will be drawn at our Annual Meeting 
on July 26.  Tickets will be sold at our Bake Sale on June 
28 and also at our Annual meeting on July 26. 
 
If you would like to donate a new item or gift certificate, 
please call Rene Lindsay at 290-0992 or email 
coldstreamcampowners@gmail.com.  We will arrange 
for the pick up of any donations. 
 
Thank you! 

 

Pond Memories 

 
 

Cyr Bus Line 
A John T. Cyr & Sons Inc. Company 

Toll Free (800) 244-2335 
 

Daily Service between Bangor & Northern Maine 
www.johntcyrandsons.com 



As I mentioned last fall, Laura and I go to Florida for the winter.  I therefore had very little to report about the 
association since our last board meeting was in December while the next one is on May 14.  This was necessitated by 
the fact that Laura and I didn’t return from Florida until the end of April (and we didn’t miss the snow one bit).  I 
therefore decided to write something about being a Snowbird. 
 
We left Maine two days after Christmas and it takes three days to drive 1700 miles to Port Charlotte .  We also bring 
our dog and cat so overnight hotels are limited.  Getting settled back in Florida is very similar to moving back to a 
summer camp.  But last year I spent over three hours driving to and waiting at the local Comcast TV office to pick up 
our cable TV receivers.  This year we had them delivered to a friend’s house and were able to install them the night we 
arrived.  We bought a cable modem and wireless router the year before, so I hooked that up also.  We’re on city water 
and don’t have to deal with getting a pipe out into the lake.  But we do have to take down the hurricane shutters that 
we put up over all doors and windows before we leave. 
 
We play golf about once a week and never seem to get much better.  But we do meet new friends and get some 
exercise.  Laura joined Curves and finds it a lot easier to stay on a routine when you’re retired and the gym is only a 
mile away.  I enjoyed taking the dog for a long walk almost every morning and even did some jogging. 
 
We also joined a “Meetup” group which posts a number of activities that anyone can participate in and make even 
more friends.  We’ve gone bicycling, walking, dancing and eating out with members from nearby towns.  This also 
helps us find interesting places to eat like Snook Haven on the Myaka River.  We traveled to Key West for a few days to 
meet up with Board member George and Donna Thomas.  Laura and I enjoy exploring, so we went to the Butterfly and 
Nature Conservatory which is rated the number one attraction in Key West.  It even has a real live pink flamingo (see 
photos on opposite page). 
 
In February, Laura flew home to visit her family on Allegiant Airline which offers a direct flight to Bangor from Punta 
Gorda (only 20 minutes from our home).  Then in March, our daughter came down with our grandson Zachary.  We 
went to the Peace River Wildlife Center which is in a park where Ponce-de-Leon supposedly first landed in Florida.  
Later that month I was able to go fishing for the first time in Florida and even managed to catch a few sheepshead. 
 
We had bought a small camper last fall and therefore took a leisurely seven days to drive home.  That allowed us to 
visit my family and friends along the way.  Feel free to email me if you have any questions (dwctogue@gmail.com). 
 
We hope to have some new items for the 2014 bake sale on June 28.  We’re also hoping to have a boat parade 
contest this year and our Annual Meeting is scheduled for July 26 with a pot-luck breakfast.  All members and non-
members are welcome. 
 

  



Dave & Laura Cook 
Winter in Florida 2014 

Serendipity in Key West 
 
Five campowners on Cold Stream Pond 
unintentionally all went to the same 
restaurant in Key West on the same 
day and time.  
 
Starting with Dave Cook in the middle 
and going clockwise around the table, 
here are those pictured:  Dave Cook, 
Eloise McLaughlin, Ralph Leonard, 
Laura Cook, Bill Brown and George 
Thomas on the right;  continuing 
clockwise on the left are:  Donna 
Thomas, Edwina Needham, Gerri 
Brown MacManus and Sue Brown. 
 



Wanted   Needed    Must  Have 
 

It ’s  been a long hard winter,  and spring is  here! I f your 
Enfield camp road needs a l it t le TLC, call  your Road 
Contact person. 
  
What,  no contact person for your road?! Then whom do 
you cal l?  I t would be nice i f every road had a contact 
person and it doesn’t take much to be one.  Al l you 
need is a set of  eyes (or even just one eye would do!) 
to look at the road, potholes, ditches and 
culverts.   You could even check while walking your dog! 
Or cat! Unkept roads, d itches and culverts lead to 
erosion. Erosion heads to the lake and that isn’t  
good.  Too much erosion wi l l contaminate the lake. It  
could even lower the value of your property.  So who is 
going step up and be the Road Contact person for your road?  You get to bond 
with your neighbors and meet with other Road Contacts once a year. 
  
Roads that have already Contact People: 
  
West/Page Jeff Neal 
Abbott Dave Cook 
Davis Scott Jordan 
Holiday Marion Morrison 
Holiday Andrea Smith   
              
To join this el ite club of  Road Contact people,  contact Tom Quirk  at 
(207) 947-8747 or email me at TQUIRK@QUIRKAUTO.COM. 

 

Michael	
  Clendenning	
  
Certified	
  Golf	
  Teaching	
  Professional	
  

IPGA,	
  WGF,	
  USGTF	
  

(207) 732-3006               barnesbrookgolfandski.com 



Report  from Nels  Kramer,  Fisheries Biologist  
Penobscot  Region -  Enf ield 

 
 
As is often the case, last fall on October 16, we set two trapnets at Cold Stream Pond. One net was 
fished at Webb Cove and one by the outlet.  We fished those nets until November 1. In total, we 
handled 117 togue (lake trout) and 182 landlocked salmon. Mean length and weight of all togue 
handled was 20.6” and 2.9 pounds, respectively.  
 
 
The mean length and weight of the landlocked salmon are as 
follows:  
 

AGE Number Length 
( inches) 

Weight 
(pounds) 

2 148 18.9 2.4 
3 22 21.4 3.5 
4 6 21.6 3.6 

ALL 182 19.3 2.6 
 

 

We also conducted a creel survey last winter and were able to interview 331 anglers, and measure 46 
brook trout, 85 togue and 66 landlocked salmon. Anglers released 11 legal brook trout, 61 legal lake 
trout and 48 legal salmon. There were on 2 sub-legal lake trout reported by anglers.  
 

Species Length 
( inches) 

Weight 
(pounds) 

Brook trout 13.3 1.0 
Lake trout 21.2 3.1 

Landlocked 
salmon 19.5 2.5 

 
 
As most area anglers and campowners are aware, 
someone illegally stocked smallmouth bass into the 
Cold Stream Watershed sometime in the 1990’s. The 
bass have established themselves and are now 
caught regularly by anglers fishing all the lakes in the 
drainage. While smallmouth bass are an popular 
gamefish, they are not native to Maine and where 
illegally stocked can create problems with predation 
and competition with our native stocks of fish. 
 
They certainly do prey on small trout, salmon and togue at certain areas of the lake at certain times of 
the year, but the biggest impact may be through competition for food. Smallmouth bass will consume 
smelts when available, and will venture outside their “normal” habitat to feed on smelts, thus 
competing with salmon and trout and impacting their rate of growth.  
 



PVHS Class of 2017 

"Project Graduation" 

The Penobscot Valley High School Class of 2017 has come up with a "Project Graduation" venture to 
both raise money and awareness of the damage that invasive species can do to our native populations 
of gamefish.  They are holdiing a "Bass Only Derby" at Cold Stream Pond on Saturday, June 28, 2014 
from 5:00am to 6:00pm.  Weigh-in will be from noon to 7:00pm at Gary Stover Park (the boat landing in 
Enfield). 
 
Derby Entry Fee (books of six entry t ickets for $5) 
Contact Jae Libby-Folster at (207) 290-4784 or email 
PVHS2017@yahoo.com 
 
 
Pr izes and Categories 

First Place for Biggest Aggregated Weight $100 

Second Place for Biggest Aggregated Weight $50 

First Place for Largest Number of Bass $100 

Second Place for the Largest Number of Bass $50 

Female and Male Children Under 12 with the Largest Aggregate Weight $50 Savings Bond Each 

 

 

Rules Pertaining to the Derby 

Each participant is elegible for only one prize 

This derby is NOT a catch and release event 

No participant will be weighed in if they are not in line by the 

end of weight in time 

All bass must be from Cold Stream Pond 

All Maine fishing laws must be followed. 

 
 

Bass Only Fishing Derby 
 

Saturday, June 28, 2014 
from 5am - 6pm 

at Cold Stream Pond 
 
 
 

Cook Land Services & Surveying 
 
David Cook (207) 732-4650 



CLASS OF 2017 
PENOBSCOT VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

11 Cross St 
Howland, ME  04448 

 
 

May 9, 2014 
 
 
Dear Community Member, 
 
Penobscot Valley High School’s Class of 2017 is fund raising for their senior year “Project 
Graduation”.  The students need assistance with this endeavor.  Penobscot Valley High School, 
located in Howland, Maine, is a small high school of approximately 167 students from a School 
Administrative Union made up of six towns.   Thirty-eight of these students make up the freshmen 
class.  These students are an industrious group of youngsters that have already worked hard this 
year to earn funds towards their goal of “Project Graduation”.  Your assistance will help with this 
effort. 
 
Project Graduation is a program offered by many high schools in which organized, adult-supervised 
and alcohol-free activities are offered as part of a post-graduation party or trip.  These activities are 
offered as opposed to unsupervised student activities that may involve bad choices, drugs or 
alcohol.  Many of these Project Graduation events last through the night and have rigidly structured 
itineraries that keep the students busy up to several days.  The students are monitored constantly by 
adults attending the affair.  Some of the past activities for Project Graduation for Penobscot Valley 
High School are trips to New York City, Boston, Sugarloaf and several amusement parks.  
 
The Class of 2017 is planning a Fishing Derby in 
June of 2014.  The class has hosted a Sportsman’s 
Breakfast, held raffles, sold food at Home Coming, 
worked numerous basketball games and wrestling 
matches for funds and designed a school logo for 
decals, tee shirts and hats to sell to earn additional 
funds.  The Class of 2017 has been collecting 
recyclables all year such as ink/toner cartridges, 
small electronic items, and digital cameras for which 
they earn cash and helps the environment.  They 
need your help to hold their June Fishing Derby.  We 
are writing to our Community Members to donate gift certificates, items or donate funds to help us 
with the derby prizes and door prize items.  We would appreciate any item or contribution that you 
feel to donate. 
 
You may contact me at 207-290-4784 or email me at PVHS2017@yahoo.com for more information 
or mail your contribution to 300 Lowell Road, Enfield, ME 04493.  Please feel free to contact me to 
request a student representative to present a request in person.  If you wish to donate items for a 
door prize please contact me to arrange pick up. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jae Libby-Folster 
Class of 2017 Advisor 

 



Loon Nesting Platforms:  
Your Help is Needed 

 
In our Fall 2013 newsletter, Kathleen Baynes wrote a very informative article about the need for loon 
nesting platforms on our lake (you can find a copy of it on our website).  If you have observed loon pairs 
with or without chicks in your vicinity of the lake or should you know the location of a nesting site, 
please contact Kathleen at 732-5008 or kbaynes@ucdavis.edu.  Thank you for any help you can 
provide. 

 

2013 Lake Map Available 
 

If you did not receive your new map last year or should you want another copy, 
we will have them available at the Bake Sale on June 28 and Annual Meeting on July 26. 

 

 

   J&M Cleaning Services 
Homes � Camps � Cabins � Offices 

Weekly/Daily Cleaning � Spring Cleaning 
 

Jamie Murphy 
Experienced & Insured 

(207) 403-0936 
 
 

 
 

 
 

www.ColdStreamPond.com 
 
 
 



Cold Stream Campowners' Association, Inc. 
Advertising 2014 

 
Reach all members of our Association for as little as $25. 

 
 

We will place your business-size ad in our publication(s) and/or in 
paragraph form on our website for a year. 
 
Contact   
 
Business Name   
 
Address   
 
  
 
Phone   
 
eMail   
 
Website   
 
Notes:   
• If advertising on our website, please write a 

description of your business on the back of this form. 
• Please attach your business card to this form. 

Individual Pr ices 
 
� Spring Newsletter $25 

� Autumn Newsletter $25 

� Annual Meeting Mailing (June) $25 

� Ad on our Website with Hyperlink $25 

 
Bundled Discounted Price 
 
� Spring & Autumn Newsletters $75 
 Annual Meeting Mailing (June) 
 Ad on our Website with Hyperlink  
 
 

 Please send this form 
along with your check payable to: 

 
Cold Stream Campowners' Association 

109 Abbott Drive 
Enfield ME 04493 

 
Cold Stream Pond 

Independence Day Boat Parade 
 

 
WANT TO BE A JUDGE??? 

 
 

Call Monique Landucci at (207) 732-3997 
or eMail mailto:MONIQUELANDUCCI@GMAIL.COM 

 



 
2014 Theme:  Red, White and Bling! 
Parade participants are asked to decorate their boats in patriotic 
themes with red, white, blue and lots of bling! 
 
The parade will begin at Webb Cove and will continue along 
the shoreline, past the Enfield Boat ramp, Morgan's Beach 
and will end at Gray's Beach. 
 
We wil l  be hosting an ice-cream social  at Gray's 
Beach directly  fol lowing the boat parade. 
 
Registration:  Open June 1 - 28, 2014 
It is free to participate, however you must be a current member of 
Cold Stream Campowners' Association to register.  If you are not a 
member, please consider joining to help support our association in 
keeping Cold Stream Pond a beautiful place for all future 
generations.  www.ColdStreamPond.com 
 
Prizes:  $50 1st Place, $40 2nd Place and $25 for 3rd 
Place 
Winners will be announced at Gray's Beach following the Boat 
Parade.  We will also post on our social media pages. 
 
 

 

It's Easy to Register 
✔ Send this registration form to:  CSCOA, 109 Abbott Drive, Enfield ME 04493 

✔ Register on our website at http://www.ColdStreamPond.com 
✔ Register in Person at our Bake Sale at Enfield Town Hall on Saturday, June 28 from 9 - 12 

 
 
REGISTRATION FORM 
By registering as a participant in the 2014 Cold Stream Campowners' Association Independence Day Boat Parade, you agree to 
be photographed.  Photos may be used on our website and other social media outlets.   
 
 
Association Member Name:    
 
 
Address (where can we send registration packet?):    
 
  
 
 
Email:    Phone:    
 
 
Type of Boat:   Length of Boat:    

 
 

We wil l  send you an information packet including your parade numbers which need to be 
attached to your boat so your fel low boaters and the judges can easily spot your number. 

 
Cold Stream Campowners' Association 

 
Independence Day 

Boat Parade 
Cold Stream Pond 

 
Ice Cream Social 

Gray's Beach 
 

Saturday, July 5, 2014 
Parade Convoy Begins at 11am 

Ice Cream Social Directly Following 
 



 

 

 
 
 

JUNE 
 

June 4 @ 7pm - Board Meeting at Enfield Town Hall 

June 28 from 9 am- 12pm - 14th Annual Food Sale at Enfield Town Hall 

June 28 from 5am - 6pm - Fishing Derby at Cold Stream Pond 

 
JULY 

 
July 5 at 11am - Boat Parade at Cold Stream Pond 

July 5 at 12pm - Ice Cream Social at Gray's Beach 

July 19 from 7 - 7:30am - Loon Count 

July 26 - 2014 Annual Meeting (8am Potluck Breakfast, 9am Meeting Called to Order) 

 
SEPTEMBER 

 
September 3 @ 7pm - Board Meeting at Enfield Town Hall 

2014 Loon Count 
 
Our Loon Count will be on Saturday, July 19 from 
7 - 7:30am.  As we do every year, we will be 
counting all the loons on our lake.  Last year we 
counted 20 adults and 1 chick.   
 
I will be contacting all of our loon counters from 
last year in hope you will be able to help us out 
again that day.  If you would like to volunteer this 
year, please contact me.  We greatly appreciate 
your help for this event. 
 
Monique Landucci 
(207) 732-3997 
moniquelanducci@gmail.com 

 

PROPERTY SOLUTIONS 
 

Light Construction � Rototilling � Chipping 
Land Leveling � Snow Plowing � Bush Hogging 

Gravel � Loam � Stone � Mulch 
 

Troy Garland 
(207) 356-5331 



Rullo,	
  Jenny	
  	
  

Russell,	
  Joyce	
  	
  
Sanborn,	
  Dennis	
  &	
  Marsha	
  	
  
Sargent,	
  James	
  	
  

Saucier,	
  Tom	
  &	
  Joan	
  	
  
Shafer,	
  Sally	
  	
  
Shaughnessy,	
  Michael	
  &	
  Jeanine	
  	
  

Shedd,	
  John	
  &	
  Pat	
  	
  
Smith,	
  Ben	
  &	
  Peggy	
  	
  
Smith,	
  Milton	
  &	
  Andrea	
  	
  

Smith,	
  Nicole	
  	
  
Smith,	
  David	
  &	
  Julianna	
  	
  
Smith,	
  Manley	
  &	
  Mary	
  	
  

Smith,	
  Owen	
  &	
  June	
  	
  
Soule	
  &	
  Trafton	
  	
  
Spencer,	
  Harland	
  &	
  Katherine	
  	
  

Spooner,	
  Peter	
  &	
  Lynne	
  	
  
Stevens,	
  David	
  	
  
Stevens,	
  Rusty	
  	
  

Tanous,	
  Wakine	
  &	
  Ann	
  	
  
Theriault,	
  Peter	
  &	
  Kortney	
  	
  
Thomas,Donna	
  &	
  George	
  	
  

Thomas,	
  Ted	
  &	
  Beth	
  	
  
Thornton,	
  Brenda	
  	
  
Tozier,	
  Mark	
  &	
  Michelle	
  	
  

Wermer,	
  John	
  	
  
West,	
  Alison	
  	
  
West,	
  John	
  &	
  Delma	
  	
  

West,	
  Tom	
  &	
  Barbara	
  	
  
Weymouth	
  Pines	
  Limited	
  	
  
Weymouth,	
  Ronald	
  &	
  Lori	
  	
  

Whitmore,	
  Robert	
  &	
  Kerin	
  	
  
Wilcox,	
  Vicki	
  &	
  Shawn	
  	
  
Willett,	
  Thomas&Anita	
  	
  

Willett,	
  Willis	
  &	
  Amaryl	
  	
  
Wilson,	
  Larry	
  &	
  Deb	
  	
  
Winter,	
  Clifford	
  	
  

Wooley,	
  Darold	
  &	
  Janice	
  	
  
Woolley,	
  Ed	
  &	
  Ellen	
  	
  
Wurzel,	
  Bob	
  &	
  Geraldine	
  	
  

Wyman,	
  Donald	
  &	
  Judy	
  	
  
Zych,	
  James	
  &	
  Karen	
  

Alberding,	
  Nick	
  &	
  Jessie	
  	
  

Applebee,	
  Vinal	
  &	
  Marilyn	
  	
  
Artes,	
  Lorna	
  &	
  Bryan	
  	
  
Bard,	
  Vinton	
  &	
  Betty	
  	
  

Bayliss,	
  Candice	
  &	
  Kenneth	
  	
  
Baynes	
  &	
  Deckler	
  	
  
Bevis,	
  Kathy	
  	
  

Bishop,	
  Albert	
  &	
  Norma	
  	
  
Bjork,	
  John	
  	
  
Blanchard,	
  Dick	
  &	
  Nancy	
  	
  

Bourgoin,	
  Mike	
  &	
  Mary	
  Jo	
  	
  
Brann,	
  Joe	
  &	
  Jane	
  	
  
Brown,	
  Bill	
  &	
  Sue	
  	
  

Brown,	
  Edward	
  &	
  Faye	
  	
  
Buchanan,	
  Mary	
  	
  
Carle,	
  Kenneth	
  	
  

Clark,	
  Nest	
  	
  
Clarke	
  Family	
  Camp	
  Trust	
  	
  
Clukey,	
  Wayne	
  &	
  Ethel	
  	
  

Cold	
  Stream	
  Realty	
  Trust	
  	
  
Cole,	
  Peter	
  &	
  Jane	
  	
  
Cole,	
  Vaughn	
  &	
  Gloria	
  	
  

Collins,	
  Susan	
  	
  
Cook,	
  David	
  &	
  Laura	
  	
  
Cowan,	
  Phillip	
  &	
  Candace	
  	
  

Crocker,	
  Marvin	
  &	
  Joan	
  	
  
Cyr,	
  Joe	
  &	
  Suzanne	
  	
  
Deland,	
  Ernest	
  &	
  Diane	
  	
  

Deshane-­‐Martin,	
  Linda	
  	
  
Dolan,	
  Marilyn	
  	
  
Douglas,	
  Geraldine	
  	
  

Dubay,	
  Patrick	
  &	
  Deborah	
  	
  
Dubay,	
  Peter	
  	
  
Dyer,	
  George	
  Robert	
  &	
  Joyce	
  	
  

Enochs,	
  Elaine	
  	
  
Ewing,	
  Norman	
  &	
  Gay	
  	
  
Eyles,	
  Steve	
  &	
  Alice	
  	
  

Farrell,	
  Gregg	
  &	
  Angela	
  	
  
Fenwood,J	
  im	
  &	
  Laurie	
  	
  
Folster,	
  Tim	
  &	
  Kathy	
  	
  

Furman,	
  Rocky	
  &	
  Becky	
  	
  
Gaetani	
  &	
  Hall	
  

Gaetani,	
  Mary	
  	
  

Gaetani,	
  Peter	
  &	
  Jean	
  	
  
Galm	
  &	
  Marcoulier	
  	
  
Gardiner,	
  Keith	
  	
  

Gardiner,	
  Kennith	
  &	
  Carolyn	
  	
  
Garland,	
  Scott	
  &	
  Tammy	
  	
  
Gemme,	
  Brian	
  &	
  Melissa	
  	
  

Giovino,	
  Fred	
  &	
  Barbara	
  	
  
Goding	
  Realty	
  Trust	
  	
  
Goding,	
  Jeff	
  &	
  Susie	
  	
  

Goode,	
  Jane	
  	
  
Goslin,	
  David	
  &	
  Melinda	
  	
  
Gray,	
  Benson	
  	
  

Gray,	
  Seth	
  	
  
Gray,	
  Ruth	
  	
  
Gray-­‐Cobb,	
  Cynthia	
  	
  

Greenleaf,	
  Steve	
  &	
  Lynn	
  	
  
Gregoire,	
  Robert	
  	
  
Hall,	
  Brian	
  	
  

Hannigan,	
  Calista	
  &	
  Earle	
  	
  
Haverlock,	
  Mark	
  &	
  Bethany	
  	
  
Haynes,	
  Virginia	
  	
  

Heal	
  &	
  Kolodgie	
  	
  
Henderson,	
  Deborah	
  	
  
Herdeg,	
  Glenn	
  &	
  Patricia	
  	
  

Hitchings,	
  Samuel	
  &	
  Robin	
  	
  
Hunter,	
  Mark	
  &	
  Debbie	
  	
  
Inserra,	
  Robert	
  &	
  Anne	
  	
  

Jackson,	
  Wayne	
  &	
  Brenda	
  	
  
Jenkins,	
  Charlie	
  &	
  Ida	
  	
  
Johnson,	
  Katie	
  	
  

Johnston,	
  David	
  &	
  Glenda	
  	
  
Jordan,	
  Scott	
  	
  
Kann	
  &	
  House	
  	
  

Keller,	
  Rachael	
  	
  
Kelley,	
  Paul	
  &	
  Tracy	
  	
  
King,	
  Carroll	
  &	
  Edie	
  	
  

King,	
  Phillip	
  &	
  Mallie	
  	
  
Kirsch,	
  Frank	
  &	
  Guila	
  	
  
Kolouch,	
  Bob	
  &	
  Mary	
  Jayne	
  	
  

Lafayette,	
  John	
  &	
  Carla	
  	
  
Landry,	
  Jackie 

Landucci,	
  Stuart	
  &	
  Monique	
  	
  

Leen,	
  Richard	
  &	
  JoAnn	
  	
  
Leighton,	
  Bob	
  &	
  Colleen	
  	
  
Lemay,	
  Ederle	
  	
  

Leonard,	
  Ralph	
  
L'Italien,	
  Marco	
  &	
  Jean	
  	
  
Ludden,	
  Doug	
  	
  

Mace,	
  Ed	
  &	
  Daphene	
  	
  
Madden,	
  Randy	
  &	
  Julie	
  	
  
Mailman,	
  Paul	
  &	
  Rose	
  	
  

Marchio	
  &	
  Cummings	
  	
  
Mayer,	
  Paul	
  &	
  Lynn	
  	
  
Maynard,	
  Ed	
  &	
  Leona	
  	
  

McGillvray,	
  Karl	
  &	
  Yoriko	
  	
  
McManus,	
  Geri	
  	
  
Meagher,	
  Michael	
  &	
  Marvia	
  	
  

Mills,	
  Jeffery	
  &	
  Tammy	
  	
  
Morin,	
  Robert	
  &	
  Lois	
  	
  
Morrison,	
  Marion	
  	
  

Mulligan,	
  Kevin	
  &	
  Brenda	
  	
  
Murray,	
  Robert	
  &	
  Patricia	
  	
  
Nadeau,	
  Randy	
  &	
  Cece	
  	
  

Neal,	
  Clarence	
  Jr.	
  	
  
Neal,	
  Jeffrey	
  &	
  Deborah	
  	
  
Needham,	
  Jack	
  &	
  Mary	
  	
  

Nesin,	
  Noah	
  &	
  Tammy	
  	
  
Oettinger,	
  Fred	
  &	
  Lisa	
  	
  
Osborne,	
  Robert	
  &	
  Laura	
  	
  

Pearson,	
  Mike	
  	
  
Pelletier,	
  Roger	
  &	
  Linda	
  	
  
Persson,	
  Peter	
  &	
  Sandra	
  	
  

Poulin,	
  Jean	
  Claude	
  &	
  Gisele	
  	
  
Pratt,	
  Jim	
  &	
  Anne	
  	
  
Priest,	
  Eileen	
  	
  

Priest,	
  Jeremy	
  &	
  Angela	
  	
  
Proctor,	
  David	
  &	
  Jackie	
  	
  
Quirk,	
  Tom	
  &	
  Gayle	
  	
  

Reed,	
  Ryan	
  &	
  Gretchen	
  	
  
Reinzo,	
  John	
  &	
  Joan	
  	
  
Reymer,	
  Catherine	
  &	
  Robert	
  	
  

Rollins,	
  George	
  &	
  Joanne	
  	
  
Rossell,	
  Therese	
  

Thank you to all members who continue to support the Cold Stream Campowners Association. 
Through continued membership growth, we will be able to have an even greater impact 

on the preservation our beautiful lake. 
 
Please help us with this endeavor by encouraging your family, friends  

Cold Stream Campowners Association 
Current Membership 



Cold Stream Campowners Association, Inc. 

Membership Form 
Your membership allows us to preserve and protect the quality of our resources on Cold Stream Pond.  
We encourage all friends of Cold Stream Pond to join us in supporting our mission, regardless of their 
place of residence. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Membership fees and contributions to Cold Steam Campowners Association, Inc. are tax deductible. 

Cold Stream Campowners Association, Inc. 
Membership Form for Fiscal Year 2014-15 

 
 
Name   
 
 
Preferred Mailing Address   
 
 
  
 
 
Home Phone   
 
 
Alternate Phone   
 
 
eMail Address   
 
 
Camp Road/Number   
  
 
 
 Circle One:    Enfield       Lincoln      Lowell 
 
 
 Circle One:      Seasonal       Year Round 
 
 
 

 
 

Membership Dues are Due by September 30, 2014 
 
 

www.ColdStreamPond.com 

Membership Fee $30 

Additional Contribution  

Total  

 

 
To renew or join, please complete this form and 

send it along with your check payable to: 
 

Cold Stream Campowners Association 
109 Abbott Drive 

Enfield ME 04493 



 

In hac habitasse platea dictumst. 

Cold Stream Campowners Association, Inc 
109 Abbott Drive 
Enfield ME 04493 

For more information on topics impacting Maine's lakes and streams, please 
refer to the following organizations and websites. 

Cold	
  Stream	
  Campowners	
  Association,	
  Inc.	
   www.coldstreampond.com	
  
PEARL	
  (Public	
  Education	
  Access	
  to	
  Resources	
  on	
  Lakes)	
   www.pearl.maine.edu	
  
VLMP	
  (Volunteer	
  Lake	
  Monitoring	
  Program)	
   www.mainevolunteerlakemonitors.org	
  
EPA	
  (Environmental	
  Protection	
  Agency)	
   www.epa.gov	
  
Maine	
  DEP	
   www.maine.gov/dep	
  
MCLA	
  (Maine	
  Congress	
  of	
  Lake	
  Association)	
   www.mainecola.org	
  
Maine	
  Audubon	
  Society	
   www.maineaudubon.org	
  
Maine	
  State	
  Planning	
  Office	
   www.state.me.us/spo	
  
Maine	
  DEP	
  Land	
  and	
  Water	
   www.state.me.us/dep/land/slz	
  
Lake	
  Environmental	
  Association	
   www.mainelakes.org	
  
Maine	
  Lakes	
  Conservancy	
  Institute	
   www.mlci.org	
  
UMaine	
  Cooperative	
  Extension	
   www.umext.maine.edu	
  
Maine	
  Alliance	
  of	
  Road	
  Associations	
   www.maineroads.org	
  
Natural	
  Resources	
  Council	
  of	
  Maine	
   www.nrcm.org	
  
Take	
  It	
  Outside	
   www.take-­‐it-­‐outside.com	
  
Penobscot	
  Soil	
  and	
  Water	
  Conservation	
   www.penobscotswcd.org	
  
Think	
  Blue	
  Maine	
   www.thinkbluemaine.org	
  
	
  


